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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 
8th December 2021 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Christmas Celebration – St. Luke’s Church, Milber 

Tuesday 14th December – 1.30pm 
 

As you know we are planning to visit St. Luke’s Church, Milber for a Christmas 

celebration involving children from Years 1-6. We are really pleased that Father Nick 

has been able to invite us along to the church, where all visitors will requested to 

conform to guidance that he has in place in relation to COVID. These arrangements 

will be made clear upon your arrival and we hope that this doesn’t get in the way of 

parents and family members joining us.  

 

Children will be sat at the front of the church within class groups for the telling of the 

Christmas story, songs and prayers.  

 

Ahead of the event, classes will walk down to the church together, leaving school 

around 1.00pm. You are welcome to walk with your child if you wish, and we would 

ask that you wait on the Queensway drive and join your child as they depart if this is 

the case.  

 

Following the event, all visitors will be asked to leave the church and wait outside 

ahead of children then leaving the church. Should you wish to take your child home 

immediately following the event they may be collected outside the church as they 

leave. These arrangements have been put in place to allow everyone to feel 

comfortable about the environment and to avoid any crowding or sustained and 

unnecessary close contact.  

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible for what we hope will be an 

enjoyable and safe way to get together and celebrate Christmas.  

 

All we now need is permission for your child to attend the event – a permission slip will 

be coming home with your child for you to complete and return to us. We would ask 

that this is returned as soon as possible to support the arrangements that we are 

making.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S Hampton 

Co-Head Teacher 
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